
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

December 2020 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

6th – Irene 

11th – Julian 

15th – Gwen 

16th – Lesley 

19th – Kath  

24th - Kath 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  

  

          

  

Park View 
Newsletter 

  

   

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwijv72zgvPaAhXDuRQKHaa3BgMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.charinghealthcare.co.uk/our-homes/parkview&psig=AOvVaw00KXPcBJbVDggSP8S7dzfg&ust=1525762504887721


December 2020 Entertainment 

 

No External Entertainment this month 

 

All other in house activities have been continuing more so than ever, such 

as: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employee of the Month”  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Aimee… 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Rosa’s Round Up 
The Residents have been enjoying the lead up to December with lots of Christmas 

songs and putting a few Christmas trees/decorations around the home! 

 

A big thank you to Sarah, one of the Night Seniors who has bought in her dog a 

couple of times. The Residents have really enjoyed this (as you can see by the 

photo’s). 

 

Facetiming families is proving to be successful, more families have taken us up on 

the video call offer this month, and seems to be working well. We hope to continue 

being able to offer these calls for the foreseeable, especially now the colder 

weather is coming. 

 

We hope all of you have seen the email sent recently with regards to the news of 

being able to receive regular testing to enable you to visit your loved ones. As 

discussed in the email, we will keep you all posted with any updates/changes and 

let you know when this can commence. In the meantime, if you have any 

questions, please call/email us at any time. 

 

Hoping you’re all well and remain safe. 

All the best, Rosa xxx 


